
Dear Patient 
 
Please find attached some important Medicines Recall information we would like to 
bring to your attention. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Medicines Team 
Lyndhurst Surgery 

 

 
IMPORTANT: MEDICINES RECALL 

 

We are writing to you as we may have prescribed one of the following medicines to 
you since April 2023.  If you have never received any of these, please ignore this 
message. 
 

Sodium Chloride Irrigation Solution 0.9% w/v 20 ml  
(Blue Dot)  [Crest Medical Ltd] 
 
Sodium Chloride Inhalation Solution 0.9% w/v 2.5 ml 
 [Alissa Healthcare Research Ltd] 

 
Sodium Chloride Eyewash Solution 0.9% w/v (Aerowash 20 ml Eyewash) 

 [Aero Healthcare Ltd.] 

 
We have received information from a manufacturer called Legency Remedies 
informing us that they are recalling the above products. It only concerns certain (not 
all) batches manufactured between April 2023 and November 2023. 
 
Please can you check any supply of these products that you may have to see if you 
have any of the affected batches listed below.  
 
If you have received any of these products manufactured by a different manufacturer, 
then you do not need to take any action and can continue to use your medicine as 
normal.  
 
If you have received a product made by Legency Remedies and your batch number is 
NOT on the list below, then you can continue to use this as your batch is NOT affected 
by the recall.  
 
If you have received a product made by Legency Remedies and your batch number 
IS included on the list below, then please return your product to your pharmacy who 
will provide you with a replacement.  
 
If you need any help checking whether you have received an affected batch, please 
contact your community pharmacist.   
 



 
 
 
 

 



 


